
 
To pray for prosperous business & good health, Chinese generally shall have 
gathering with families and peers in the Lunar New Year as tradition. To 
welcome the Year of the Tiger, Sun-Tech International Group Limited and 
e.Energy Lighting Limited had jointly held a Spring Dinner with colleagues, 
business associates and partners on 5th March 2010. 
 
Enjoyable Spring Dinner 
In the Spring Dinner, everyone enjoyed delicious Chinese dishes and 
experienced a wonderful night. It is our honor that Mr. Richard Yan, President & 
Executive Director shared an encouraging speech & the future development of 
Sun-Tech Group with colleagues. With clear corporate directions, we firmly 
believe that Sun-Tech shall enter next evolutionary stage and have a 
remarkable development in 2010. More importantly, every colleague had been 
given a big Chinese “Hongbao” (red pocket lucky money) for having a good 
start of the year. 
 
Insights of Digital Education 
The Year of the Tiger must be a good year for ICT education development. 
Most countries are recovering from the impact of global financial crisis. And 
larger proportion of fiscal budget has planned to use for bettering the standard 
of education. As per market studies we conducted, most grants shall be put in 
equipment procurements to improve classroom environment. To boost the 
change of digital education, Sun-Tech is going to launch below promotional 
scheme in 2nd quarter of 2010. We do hope every user could enjoy benefits 
offered and find our solutions helpful in enhancement of teaching efficiency by 
adopting our advanced technology. 
 
Promotional Scheme in Q2 ~ Adopt XCLASS with XPRESS ARS 
To encourage interactive learning, clients can get XPRESS Audience 
Response System at half price by ordering XCLASS Multimedia Classroom 
Control System Professional Version (at least 1 teacher and 10 student 
licenses at one time). Promotional offer is only available till the end of June, 
2010. Kindly grasp this golden opportunity. Get contact with our sales team at 
sales@suntechgroup.com for further information of the scheme. 

 


